
 

 

Solihull Early Years and Education Improvement Service 

would like to invite Childminders and Settings  to attend a training event….. 

 

The Early Years Ofsted Inspection Framework  

for September 2019  

Date: Wednesday 7th August  2019 

Venue: Civic Suite 

Time: 6.30-8.30pm 

 

 

This is an opportunity to hear about and reflect on plans for the new 

Ofsted framework for 2019.  We will look at the changes in the new 

framework and what this will mean for you as a childminder or a 

setting. 

This is a free course.  To book your place: 

Email: eyenquiries@solihull.gov.uk 

Or call: 0121 704 6150 

 

https://www.slideshare.net/Ofstednews/presentations 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/ofsted-inspection-handbooks-

drafts-for-consultation  
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